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The Honorable Jene Vickrey, Chairperson 

House Committee on Insurance 

Statehouse, Room 276A-W 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Vickrey: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2480 by House Committee on Insurance 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2480 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2480 would amend the definition of “long-term care insurance.”  Current law defines 

“long-term care insurance” to mean any insurance policy primarily advertised, marketed, offered 

or designed to provide coverage for not less than 12 consecutive months.  HB 2480 would remove 

the requirement that the policy would have to be for 12 consecutive months or more.   

 

 The Kansas Insurance Department states that HB 2480 would have no fiscal effect.  

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Larry L. Campbell 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

cc: Bobbi Mariani, Insurance  


